
 
 

Thank You  
SJS Students, Teachers,   

St. James Parish’s CCD Students 
and Parents who supported our 

4
th

 Annual  

Operation Christmas Child 

Box Drive 

 

We deeply appreciate your thoughtfulness and generosity. 
Because of you, 190 children will receive more than just 

a “red box” they will receive the gift of caring this Christmas. 
 

One small box, one child at a time, 

you made the difference to bring joy to a life of another! 

 
Have a blessed holiday season! 

Lisa , Tina  and Fillie 

 

 

 


